
 

 

SANTA CLARA VALLEY WATER DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF INTENT TO FILL VACANCY 

ON BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF  
PUBLIC FACILITIES FINANCING CORPORATION 

 
 
Topic: Santa Clara Valley Water District Notice of Intention to Fill Vacancy on Board of 
 Directors of Public Facilities Financing Corporation. 
 
Who: The Santa Clara Valley Water District is the primary water resources agency for 
 Santa Clara County, California.  It acts not only as the county’s water wholesaler, but 
 also as its flood protection agency and steward for its streams and creeks, 
 underground aquifers and district-built reservoirs. 
 
What: The Board of Directors of the Santa Clara Valley Water District intends to fill a vacant 
 director position on the Public Facilities Financing Corporation (PFFC). 
 
 The PFFC is a nonprofit public benefit corporation whose primary purpose is to 
 provide assistance to the Santa Clara Valley Water District in financing the 
 acquisition, construction and improvement of public buildings, works and equipment 
 for the Santa Clara Valley Water District, together with site development, landscaping, 
 utilities, furnishings and appurtenant and related facilities.  The PFFC directors serve 
 as volunteers. 
 

Duties of the PFFC director will be to perform any and all duties imposed by law, by 
the Corporation’s Articles of Incorporation or Bylaws, or by resolution of the Board of 
Directors of the Santa Clara Valley Water District.  PFFC directors meet at such times 
and places as required to conduct Corporation business, usually from one to three 
times annually. 
 
In order to be eligible for appointment, an interested party must reside within the 
County of Santa Clara and must continue to reside therein while serving on the PFFC.  
The Board is seeking interested candidates with experience and understanding of the 
financial market and the issuance of bonds. 

 
When: Interested parties should notify the Clerk of the Board of Directors of the Santa Clara 

Valley Water District in writing no later than 4:00 p.m. on Friday, December 15, 2017, 
at 5750 Almaden Expressway, San Jose, California, 95118.  Please submit a letter of 
interest which includes your name, contact numbers, residential address, email 
address, occupation, summary of interest in the position, and qualifications and 
experience. 

 
 Information packets can be obtained online at www.valleywater.org or in person at 
 District Headquarters, 5700 Almaden Expressway, San Jose, California. 
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